Blue Tioy

Portable Toilets

December 22, 2003
To Whom [t May Concern:

My name is Craig Jones, | have been the owner/operator of Blue Boy Portable Toilets,
Inc. for the past 30 years. | have known Bill Zeigler, longer than 1 have been in business.
I first met him working with his father.

As we moved into the computer age with my business, it was a pleasure to find that 10
years prior, Bill had changed vocations and was now doing computer work. He has been
very helpful in keeping us running smoothly and on line. He has updated our systems
with great success over the years.

A few years ago, we bought another company and with Bill’s accounting background, he
was able to set up the new company from start to finish and integrate it into all our other
programs. Due to Bill’s flexible schedule, he would often work at night or on the
weekends, to eliminate any interruptions during our daily operations. One more reason
we enjoy working with Bill is his easy accessibility day or night if an emergency arises.

I strongly recommend Bill for any computer or accounting work. In my opinion, he is
highly qualified in both fields.
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